

	Humanities: This term, we are exploring the Scottish Wars of Independence and answering the question “Would you fight for freedom?” We will be focusing on geographical skills such as explaining the significance of location in The Battle of Stirling Bridge and historical skills by examining the reliability of sources portraying William Wallace.
	Maths: Our focus in Maths this term will be continuing to build on fluency, reasoning and problem-solving. We will be recapping place value, negative numbers and the four operations. When secure with this, the children will move on to long multiplication and long division as well as continuing to practise their arithmetic. 
	Science: We are focusing on planning different types of scientific enquiries to answer questions. We will also use the results of these to make further predictions and to set up more tests (including fair tests). We will report and present findings from our tests using speaking and written results. Our topics will be electricity and light.
	English: The first text that will form the basis of our English work will be Macbeth where we are focusing on writing character descriptions of the witches and exciting narratives to describe the battles. We will then move on to read Floodlands and write some persuasive speeches about climate change. 


